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Year 4 Newsletter Autumn Term 2018
Dear Year 4 families,
Welcome to an exciting Autumn term in Year 4. Here’s what we have planned for your children’s      learning.
English focus:  

The teaching sequence for Literacy includes the teaching of different types of texts, with a particular focus this term on Non Fiction texts, to tie in with our new Cornerstones Topic scheme (see below). This half term, we will be studying a book titled, ‘You wouldn’t want to live without toilets!’ by Fiona Macdonald. The children will also have the opportunity to use their imaginations to write their own stories and poetry. We will continue to focus on the No Nonsense Spelling programme and key aspects of Grammar will also be taught. 
Every Tuesday, we will have a Reading Comprehension lesson to help children develop their skills in this important area. During this session, the children will have Paired Reading sessions with some of the younger children in school. We will also be continuing our school reading programme called ‘Accelerated Reader’. 
Mathematics focus:

We are now using Power Maths in Year 4, an exciting growth mindset and problem solving approach that helps spark a curiosity and excitement for maths and equips children with a deeper understanding of mathematical concepts. This term we will be initially focusing on Place Value before moving on to Addition and Subtraction and Multiplication and Division. We hope to announce the date of a Parent’s Workshop on this shortly.
Topic (including Science)
We are now following the Cornerstones Topic scheme, a broad and balanced, knowledge and skills based curriculum with a creative edge. Our Topics this term are ‘Burps, bottoms and bile’ (the Human body) and ‘Playlist’ (music and art based learning). The attached information sheets give an outline of some of the areas we will be studying as well as some home learning ideas.
Homework and Spellings:

Three pieces of homework will be set and sent home each Thursday:
· Spellings 
· Times tables 
· Set work focusing on Literacy, Maths or Topic.
Homework is expected to be completed and given in the following Wednesday. Reading Diaries will be checked every Monday morning. 
Thank you for your continuing support.
The Year 4 Team (
LITTLETOWN PRIMARY ACADEMY and NURSERY





Principal:    Mr David Perkins





Honiton Bottom Road, Honiton, Devon EX14 2EG


Tel: 01404 548749       Fax: 01404 540169


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk"��admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk�














